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Report to Health Scrutiny 
Committee  

 
24 February 2014  

 
Agenda Item:  9  

REPORT OF THE CHAIRMAN OF HEALTH SCRUTINY COMMITTEE    
 
MID-NOTTINGHAMSHIRE BETTER + TOGETHER INTEGRATED CA RE 
TRANSFORMATION PROGRAMME 
 

 
Purpose of the Report 
 
1. To introduce an initial briefing on the Mid-Nottinghamshire Better + Together Integrated Care 

Transformation Programme. 
 
Information and Advice 
 
2. The Mid-Nottinghamshire Better + Together Transformation Programme is a complex and 

wide-ranging programme of change relating to urgent care, proactive care, elective care and 
women’s and children’s care. The programme has entered its second phase – the 
development of clinical models and the validation of initial clinical blueprint assumptions. 
 

3. This programme has also been considered by the Health and Wellbeing Board, which has a 
particular role around promoting integration. 

 
4. Dr Amanda Sullivan, the Chief Officer for Mansfield and Ashfield/Newark and Sherwood 

Clinical Commissioning Groups will attend the Health Scrutiny Committee to present the 
information and answer questions. A description of the programme which includes details of 
communication and engagement is attached as an appendix to this report.  

 
5. After receiving the briefing, Members may feel able to give some initial views on the 

overarching proposals for service transformation. However, Members may also wish to 
request and schedule receiving information on the third phase of the programme, which will 
identify outcome specifications and commissioning/procurement plans. Individual service 
changes within the programme may also feature on the agenda of future Health Scrutiny 
Committee meetings when they are up for consultation. 

 
6. Members will wish to ask questions which develop their understanding of this transformation 

programme, particularly regarding how consultation and engagement have informed service 
design. Ultimately, the Health Scrutiny Committee will need to determine whether or not this 
transformation programme, and the various elements it comprises, are in the interests of the 
local health service. It is also appropriate for a timescale for this determination to be agreed 
by the Committee with the CCG. It is anticipated that this would be after the Health Scrutiny 
Committee has received information on the third phase of the programme. 
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RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the Health Scrutiny Committee: 
 

i) receive the briefing on the Mid-Nottinghamshire Better + Together Integrated Care 
Transformation Programme  

ii) schedule receiving further information and updates, as necessary  
 
 
Councillor Kate Foale 
Chairman of Health Scrutiny Committee 
 
For any enquiries about this report please contact:  Martin Gately – 0115 9772826 
 
Background Papers 
 
Nil 
 
Electoral Division(s) and Member(s) Affected 
 
All 


